
 

 

Neinor Homes, S.A. (“Neinor” or the “Company”), in compliance with the reporting requirements 

provided for on article 227 of the Royal Legislative Decree 4/2015, of 23 October, approving the 

consolidated text of the Securities Market Act, hereby informs of the following 

 

OTHER RELEVANT INFORMATION 

 

In relation to the inside information notice of 8 November 2021 (number 1158), concerning the 

participation of Neinor in a preliminary evaluation process of a potential integration transaction 

relating to Vía Célere, Neinor hereby informs that yesterday expired the exclusivity period granted 

by the parties, without them having come to any agreement, and without prejudice to the possibility 

that negotiations may be continued after that date or resumed in the future.  

 

Madrid, 1 December 2021  

 

Neinor Homes, S.A. 

 

 


